The Rochester Community Schools’ 2014-15 calendar currently lists Friday, May 8, as a professional
development day for teachers and no school for students K-12. Due to the recently scheduled state-
wide election on May 5, we are changing the professional development day to Tuesday, May 5. The
reason for the change is that 17 district school buildings are used as polling locations, and it is district
policy to not have students present on those days.

Please make the following update to your calendar:

Tuesday, May 5: No school for students K-12. Professional development day for teachers.

Friday, May 8: Regular school day for all students K-12 and staff.



